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Pamela Martin

From: Andrew Simpson <
Sent: August 7, 2018 12:05 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

Andrew Simpson 
 
917 Catherine Street 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca,   
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Pamela Martin

From: David Ingram-Chadwick >
Sent: August 7, 2018 7:05 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

David Ingram-Chadwick 
 
525 william st 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca,   
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Pamela Martin

From: Gemma < >
Sent: August 8, 2018 2:41 AM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

Gemma 
 
Marigold Area 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca,   
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Pamela Martin

From: Joe Farrugia 
Sent: August 7, 2018 1:45 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

Joe Farrugia 
 
Dockside Green 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca,   
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Pamela Martin

From: Kyle Kushnir 
Sent: August 7, 2018 5:00 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

Kyle Kushnir 
 
Esquimalt 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca,   
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Pamela Martin

From: Public Hearings
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: RE: Email to Mayor and Council FW: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour 

Road

From: Kathleen murphy  >  
Sent: August 8, 2018 8:25 AM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca> 
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

Kathleen murphy 
 
Fairfield 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca,   
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Pamela Martin

From: Karen Taylor <
Sent: August 7, 2018 8:51 PM
To: Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

Karen Taylor 
 
Oak Bay 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca,   
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Pamela Martin

From: Tina Talbot 
Sent: August 7, 2018 8:04 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Zoning Dockside Lot 7 District 119

I am against the building of a brewery as it affects the air quality. I do not want to smell yeast in the air. We 
also do not need yet another alcohol distribution place as there are many within walking distance. 



Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No.1152) N. 18-055 

Dockside District distillery and liquor retail store zoning. 

Comment: 

I understood when purchasing at Dockside 8 years ago, that buildings along the roadside would be not 

taller than three storeys high. This will impact our views. 

I am concerned with the smells of a brewery when producing the product. 

My main concern is that placing an open seating area on the roof means that we 

will be hearing music and noises associated with running a business in the open. 

We are subjected to the noise of the shipyard during the day but I accept that the 

shipyard has been an integral part of the neighbourhood.  However, I value that I 

can have quiet evenings and nights to enjoy. We do hear music from the Canoe 

Pub which is some distance away and so it is unrealistic to imagine that we will 

not be disturbed nightly from the noises of a rooftop social area so close to our 

residence. A ‘glass enclosure’ is not going to be sufficient to protect us from the 

noise. Please address this issue seriously. 

I am not in favour of a pub so close to my residence. Noise and smells are going to be continuous and 

ongoing and that is a negative impact on those of us living in the area. 

Pauline van den Camp 

paulinevdc@live.com 

250 360 0530 

 

 

mailto:paulinevdc@live.com



